Snapshots: Chinese New Year Activity in the Library! (2017/02/09)



Dear all,

To welcome our students and staff back to campus, the Library had organized a Happy Chinese New Year activity on 7 and 8 February 2017. Many students had come to the Library, written Fai Chun and greeted each other with nice and prosperous blessings. Both students and library staff had a lot of fun participating in the activity.

The following are some of the activity highlights in photos to share with you.

Regards, UM Library









